OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY OF THE TREASURY
WASHINGTON

Avgust 15, 1963

Dear Mr. Chairman:

The Secretary has asked me to advise you that your
letter of August 13, regarding the status, for tax
purposes, of certain organizations, is receiving attention.
He will advise you further as promptly as possible.

Sincerely yours,

Joseph M. Bowman
Deputy Assistant to the Secretary

The Honorable J. W. Fulbright

Chairman, Committee on Foreign Relations
United States Senate

Wa.shington 25, D. C.




